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· The schools have placed themselves on the Developing Stage of the Framework Document and Mrs Cassidy was happy to confirm this.
· There is great commitment from the staff to work together and plan together.
· There is a clear vision from the school leadership of both schools for the Shared Campus and the proposal for the Shared Campus is very forward thinking and innovative.
· There are good relationships between the coordinators and the principals.
· Previous shared projects such as CRED and PCPP have informed ways of going forward.
· There are strong links with outside agencies for this project including QUB, CCMS and the EA.
· Videos and attitudinal questionnaires will together assist in reviewing lessons.
· Children and staff can give annotative evidence of progress in shared education through photographs.
· Accelerated Reading is a good idea for evidence of shared professional development.
· Development of pupil voice through a joint ECO/Students’ Council.
· It is important that reconciliation goals are included as outcomes in the shared lessons.
· This project hopes to develop programmes to include all classes in both schools.
· It cannot be underestimated how important it is to give children time to play and talk together in order to make friendships.
